
 
 
 
 
 
   
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

      

 
 

Wyoming Department of Education 
122 W. 25th St., Ste. E200 

Cheyenne, WY 82002 
307-777-7675 

Brian Schroeder –Superintendent of Public Instruction 
Chad Auer – Deputy Superintendent of Public Instruction 

MEMORANDUM NO. 2022–100 

TO: School District Superintendents 
Assessment Directors 
SPED Directors 
Principals 
Instructional Facilitators 
Teachers 
Curriculum Directors 

FROM: Wanda Maloney, Chief Policy Officer 

DATE: August 29, 2022 

SUBJECT: 2022-23 Assessment Literacy Training 

ASSESSMENT LITERACY TRAINING FOR TEACHERS 
The Wyoming Department of Education (WDE) will engage a cohort of Wyoming educators in 
discussions about assessment using resources created through a partnership with the National 
Center for Improvement of Education Assessment. A shared understanding of assessment literacy 
may improve student learning and achievement. 

The goals of the assessment literacy training are to challenge and revise misconceptions about 
assessment, enhance knowledge about assessment, and provide opportunities to practice 
appropriate and accurate assessment uses. 

Educators will complete pre-recorded modules prior to meeting virtually with WDE staff to engage 
in assessment discussions. The virtual meetings will be held quarterly and participants will attend all 
four meetings. 

• From 3:30-5 p.m. on October 13, 2022; Meeting 1. 
• From 3:30-5 p.m. on January 11, 2023; Meeting 2. 
• From 3:30-5 p.m. on May 10, 2023; Meeting 3. 
• From 3:30-5 p.m. on September 7, 2023; Meeting 4. 
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Current and preservice teachers are welcome to participate at no cost; preferred registration by 
September 23,2022. Participants will receive a confirmation email with meeting details and 
instructions for accessing modules. 

For more information, contact Cat Palmer, Assessment Supervisor, at 307-777-8568 or 
catherine.palmer@wyo.gov. 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe7OrO5tSiuQ_UbLr88C3s8sA2fk1sApRtFHjSjPYE74xh_SA/viewform?usp=sf_link
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